
 

 
 
Minutes LCLA Annual General Meeting – 30th November 2016   

 

Minutes of the Liverpool City Liquor Accord Annual General Meeting 
Held at Liverpool Catholic Club 
Wednesday 30th November 2016 

 
In Attendance:  
 

Harry Hunt – Chairman 
Kerrie Rickard – Liverpool Catholic Club 
Reece Conyers – Crossroads Hotel 
Adam Perkins – Australian Turf Club 
Grant Perry – Green Valley Hotel 
Paul McEvoy – Liverpool Police 
Kamrun Rahman – Liverpool City Council 
Moysis Perilleou – Fontana Amalosa  
Peter Suggett – J.E.V.C.M.C 
Aden Liddell – Liverpool Hotel 
Cong Doan – The Corner Pub 
Linda Hamill – Costco 
Ben McGuiness – Moorebank Sports Club 
Ajit Dias – Liquorland Green Valley 

Kee Sisouvath – Green Valley Police 
Sandra Petridis – Heckenberg Cellars 
John Zahija – BWS Miller 
Seng Ly – VIP Karaoke 
Rachel Palermo – Liverpool City Council 
Karress Rhodes – Liverpool City Council 
Benjamin De Cruz – Aldi Stores 
Marta Liversedge – Top Drops Rossmore 
George Garcia - Contint 
Samuel McIlwrath – BWS 
Nina Peera – Liquorland Liverpool 
Caroline Porter – Collingwood Hotel 
Glenn Sadler – Green Valley Police 
Toni Averay – Liverpool City Council 

 
Apologies: John Turnbull, Chris Donovan 
 
The chairman declared the meeting open at 11.10am. 
 
Accord members present conducted self-introductions. First time attendees welcomed. 
 
Harry Hunt explained to new attendees an overview and structure of the LCLA. 
 
Election: 
 
All positions were declared open, and there were no new nominations. Peter Suggett moved 
that all existing Executive Committee members to be duly re-elected and retain their current 
positions. The motion was seconded by Marta Liversedge and carried. 
 

 Harry Hunt – President 

 Chris Donovan – Secretary 

 Brett Lane – Treasurer 

 John Turnbull – Board Member 
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
 
In the absence of Brett Lane, Harry Hunt gave a verbal report. LCLA impose no Annual 
Membership fee and have no encumbrance with room hire and related charges as donated by 
Liverpool Catholic Club. 
  

 Income for year $50.00 

 Outgoings : Bank Fees/ charges/Internet $-425.72 
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 Deficit of $-375.72 for this year 

 Cash on Hand $2175.00 
 
Peter Suggett moved that the financial report be accepted. The motion was seconded by 
Marta Liversedge and carried. 
 
Previous Minutes: 
 
Presented and read by Kerrie Rickard. Minutes declared read and adopted. 
 
General Business: 
 
Kee Sisouvath presented the Green Valley police report. Kee advised that in the last 3 months 
there has been an increase in alcohol related incidents. He noted that that the weather has a 
significant effect this time of the year and reiterated to be proactive and report incidents. 
Statics show an increase in public areas and a decline in home incidents. 
 
LPC for licenced premises currently standing at 22%. 
 
Paul McEvoy presented the Liverpool police report. Paul spoke briefly on the incidents of 
outlaw motor cycle gangs breaking into poker machines and raiding cash boxes. Trading 
times of smaller venues a key factor into theft; as no staff present for extended periods of 
time. 
 
Cashing out other people’s money from gaming machines. Venue to decide on appropriate 
action.  
 
Increase in violent crimes however only 2 premises but 3 attacks which make stats appear 
high, but no major issues. Paul also provided the following leaflets 
 

 Christmas and New Year Liquor Trading Hours 2016/2017 – Justice Liquor & Gaming 
NSW 

 Prevention of intoxication on licensed premises guideline – Justice Liquor & Gaming 
NSW 

 Summer festive season tips – Justice Liquor & Gaming NSW 

 Strike Force Whitefield – The Property Crime Squad NSW Police 
 
Karess Rhodes Counsellor from Liverpool City Council spoke on the local magazine ‘Your 
Liverpool’. 20,000 free copies are circulated. Articles to be promoted – make public aware to 
exercise caution whilst in gaming areas and provide information regarding unsavoury persons 
congregating at St Luke’s Church. 
 
“Make it a vibrant and safe place”. 
 
Toni Averay, Director of Planning at Liverpool City Council presented to Accord members on 
the future growth and strategic planning for Liverpool. 
Included in the presentation Toni provided details on the following: 
 

 Greater Sydney Commission 
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 Badgerys Creek Airport 

 Railway expansion -  infrastructure 

 Georges River Master plan 

 Shepherd Street Paper Mill 

 Miller Town Centre  

 Health and Education  

 City Centre LEP review 

 EPlanning Portal 
 
There being no further business the Chairman declared the meeting closed at 12.15pm. 
The next meeting will be held on the 28th of February 2017. 


